

## **GAUTAM BUDDHA UNIVERSITY**

## Office of the Dean Academics

Prof. N.P. Melkania Dean Academics GBU-010/Acad./08/2024- 258

Dated: 13/08/2024

To

The Dean(s), Dean (I/c)s of the University School(s)
The HoD(s) of the University Schools
All Faculty Members
The Students and Research Scholars, GBU

Subject: Anti-Ragging Celebration on 14th August, 2024

Dear Colleague(s)

And

Dear Students

Warm Greetings!

As you are aware that GBU is celebrating Anti-Ragging week and in pursuance of the same a celebration is organized on 14<sup>th</sup> August ,2024(Wednesday) between 10:30 a.m. to 12:30p.m. at Audi 2.

You are requested to join the program and occupy your seat at 10:15a.m.

The faculty members are requested to reschedule the teaching activities for the above mentioned period accordingly. The teaching learning activities beyond 12:30p.m. will continue as per schedule.

Looking forward to welcome you all at the venue.

With best regards

Yours sincerely

Prof. N.P. Melkania

Dean Academics

CC:

- 1. Staff of the office of Hon'ble Vice Chancellor for kind information of the V.C. Sir please.
- 2. Registrar ,GBU for kind information
- 3. Finance Officer, GBU for kind information
- 4. The System Manager to upload it at the university website and email of all concerned